
Palisade Gardens and James Club Residents, Families and Friends 

 

Great news…. the province of Ontario will be moving into Phase 2 of 

the reopening on Wednesday June 30, 2021. 

 I am sure many are wondering…. what does this mean for us?  It means 

the residents will now be able to get a much-anticipated hair cut!!! YAY 

Other than that there are no changes at this time.  

 

Social Activities on site: remain the same. We are permitted to have 

25% capacity of a room and 25 people outdoors for our activities.  

 

Visits – Remain the same. Please contact reception to book an 

appointment for one of our two designated visiting areas.  

 

Although we are now going into phase 2 of the reopening, we must 

continue to stay focused on keeping everyone safe as the Covid 19 virus 

and the variants continues to cause a threat. We are required to 

continue to follow The Retirement Homes Policy to Implement 

Directive #3.  

Thank you to all residents and families for continuing to follow the 

directives and keeping everyone safe.   

 

Dana Dudley – Director of Care 

Micki Mclean – General Manager 

 


